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Marissa Repp

From: Form323 <Form323@fcc.gov> on behalf of Form323
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 9:45 AM
To: Marissa Repp
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Extension of Time to Submit 2023 Biennial Ownership Report NCE 

WBWC(FM)

Granted. 
 

Jake Riehm 
Assistant Division Chief 
Industry Analysis Division, Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission  
45 L Street NE, Room 4.242 
Washington, DC 20554 
(202) 418-2166 
Jake.Riehm@fcc.gov 

 

From: Marissa Repp <marissa@repplawfirm.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Form323 <Form323@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Janine Kenyon <Janine@kenyon.one>; Courier Communications <couriercommunicationsmke@gmail.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Extension of Time to Submit 2023 Biennial Ownership Report NCE WBWC(FM) 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

To the FCC, 

On behalf of my client Baldwin Wallace University, the licensee of noncommercial FM station WBWC, Berea, OH, this is 
to request an extension of time until December 15, 2023, by which to submit its Biennial Ownership Report with 
information dated as of October 1, 2023.  Additional time is needed as the University is continuing its due diligence in 
obtaining complete reporting information for the parties to be listed in the Form 323-E. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marissa 

 
Repp Law Firm 
1629 K Street, NW, Suite 300 
Washington, DC  20006-1631 
(Direct) 202.656.1619 
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(Cell)      202.257.6839 
marissa@repplawfirm.com 
www.repplawfirm.com  


